
‭January  2025‬
‭Greetings Future Bronco Families:‬
‭Let me be the first to welcome you and your student to Bailey Middle School.  We excited to welcome the‬
‭Davidson K-8 families for the 2025-2026 school year.  I know that many of you are nervous about the‬
‭transition, but we are committed to doing all we can to your time at Bailey a very positive experience.‬
‭The first step to a successful start is the registration process.  The information provided in this packet will‬
‭help guide you through class registration.‬ ‭In addition,‬‭I would like to i   


